
 

 

 

 

Phase 2: Downtown 

 Streetscape Project   

June 21, 2024 

Construction updates for the week of:  

June 24th – June 28th                

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Great news—the final paving will occur at night!  Sunday, June 30th will be the north side (Henry to Norton), and July1st and 2nd 
will be the south side (Mill to Gobbi), and will include the section from Gobbi to Cherry.  Paving hours will be between 7pm and 
6am.  
 

Next week, work will continue to complete the medians. Landscaping crews will arrive back onsite soon, to fill in the corner 
planters and medians.  Traffic signals are scheduled to be activated between July 9th and 11th.  Remember that these will be 
“smart” signals, like the ones currently installed at Perkins and Standley Street.  They are demand based, rather than timed, 
and allow for left turns on flashing yellow lights, which ensures more efficient traffic flow.   

Scott Street: Scott Street (between State and School Streets) will be repaved in conjunction with the final layer of pavement on 
June 30th.  This will require removal of the surface ahead of time, so we anticipate that that section of the street will be closed 
between June 28th and June 30th.  

The “Urban Core” project (www.cityofukiah.com/ucrt), which consists of Main, Gobbi and Perkins Street, is jumping around a 
bit. In order to complete utility replacements on West Gobbi Street while school is out, crews will be moving from Main Street 
to Gobbi between Dora and State to begin the sewer lines. Main Street will be completely reopened, and there will be 
intermittent traffic control on West Gobbi.  As usual, residents and delivery traffic will always be allowed access. 
 
Bonus: Low Gap is getting reconstructed between State and Bush!  Starts July 8th; will take about a week. 
  

Where will the work occur? Median construction on both sides.  
 

What are the construction days/hours? Construction hours will be Monday-Friday, 7 a.m. - 6 p.m., depending on the 
weather.  

Will there be dust and noise? Very little next week.  

Will there be any disruptions to parking access or streets? On-street parking has been restored on the north side between 
Henry and Norton.  No major impacts to traffic are anticipated during median construction. Traffic signals at Gobbi/State and 
Mill/State and Scott/State will remain on flash.  
 
Would you like to receive theses updates by email? Call or send an email to Traci Boyl; contact info below. 

Streetscape Project Contact Information 

Shannon Riley, Deputy City Manager: 707-467-5793 or  sriley@cityofukiah.com 

Traci Boyl, Senior Management Analyst: 707-467-5720 or tboyl@cityofukiah.com 
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